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ﬂ Welcome

Welcome back!

We have had a wonderful first week
of the new school year. The children
have settled in so well and we are
proud of every single one of them.
We've had a very exciting week of
WOW days and fun activities.

Diary Dates *

September

Mon %th FS Welcome Morning
Tues 10th Year 6 WOW Day
Tues 10th Welcome Meetings Yr
3&4

Wed 11th Welcome Meetings Yr
1,2,5&6

Fri 12th Year 2 WOW Day
Tues 17th Year 6 Swimming
October

Mon 28th Oct - Fri 1st Nov HALF TERM

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team

<. GROW

| hope you all enjoyed the summer
break, it has flown by! The new school
year is now in full swing and it has
been lovely to see our school full of
smiling children and adults this week!
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The children are settling into their new
classes and school routines very quickly
and | am so proud of their positive
attitudes in embracing the new school
year. We will spend time in class
reminding children of our school values
(please ask your child if they can
explain what GROW means), and how
we use them to be our 'best selves'.

| appreciate how busy this time of year
is and how much there is for parents to
remember. We always try our best to
communicate effectively, but know
things can get missed. If you have any
questions or concerns, please do speak
to the adult on the door in the mornings,
or to the class teacher at the end of the
day once the class has been dismissed.
You will also find members of the school
leadership team on the gates in the
mornings as much as possible, please
come and chat! You can also email the
school office with any queries.

Thank you for your continued support,
Mrs McMurray

' Congratulations!

Congratulations to Harry who won a
Best Teacher competition run by Harper
Collins Publishers. He wrote about our
wonderful Miss B and how amazing she
is, and won 15 David Walliams books
for school!

Welcome Meetings

Next week there will be a chance to
meet your child's new teacher and hear
important information about the year
group. The sessions will be run over two
nights:

Tuesday 10th September, 5.30pm Years
3 and 4

Wednesday 11th September, 5.30pm
Years 1,2,5 and 6

Please enter via the classroom doors.

The slides will be available on Seesaw
should your children's class meetings
clash. This is an adult only meeting, so
that all adults can benefit from listening
to the teachers. We hope to see as many
of you there as possible.

WOW Days
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Year 4 and 5 have had a fantastic
WOW time with History off the page this
week. Year 5 have been exploring the
everyday life of Ancient Greeks, and
Year 4 have been exploring the world of
the Romans, including feasting on
delicious food and enjoying theatrical
performances!

Thank you to all the parents and families
that have supported our day by
making/buying creative costumes and
being there to lend a hand. We truly
appreciate all your hard work and effort,
thank youl!

A special thank you to our parent
volunteers who came in and helped, we
couldn’t have run the days without youl

Young Voices

We are really excited to announce that
we are going fo take part in Young
Voices in January 2025, the largest
children’s choir concert in the world!
Year 5 & 6 children in September will be
invited to join. Please see the attached
letter for information and links to the
songs so you can start singing along this
summer!

No Dogs

Dogs are not allowed on school premises.
If you need to bring them to school please
leave them tied securely to the gates.



